
As a resident of Black Forest I am appalled to hear about the proposed plan to have high 

density housing in Flying Horse North.  This area was initially a large ranch which allowed for 
land for wild life and minimal extra impact on the Forest.   The agreement when Flying Horse 

North got this land was that there would be large lots and while some negative impact on the 

nature of Black Forest it would be limited.  The new proposal is beyond concerning.    This 

development plan goes against everything that Black Forest stands for.     Please listen to the 

residents of Black Forest rather than developers who will change our community forever. 

 
Thank you 

 

Shona Murray    

 


